
To:  Andy Leimer 
  Andrew.Leimer@fcc.gov 
  FCC Application Processing Branch  
 
From:  Jaap Schuurmans, TNO Electronic Products & Services (EPS) B.V. 
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731 Confirmation Number:   EA132650 
 
 
Dear mr. Leimer, please find attached answers to question raised in the 
filing referenced above 
 

1) Per #4 in corresp. 26766 (EA132650) and 26738 (EA611357), SAR 
rept sect. 7.1.2 was revised.  However, please revise plots to 
show maximum 1g SAR configurations. 

 
Answer 1) The SAR reports have been corrected. The reference to the 1g 
values exceeding the 1.6 W/kg limit have been deleted from the report. 
The revised reports are uploaded as attachments. 
 


